
"And now abideth faith, hope, charity, these three; but the greatest of these is charity" 
I Corinthians 13:13 

 

July 6, 2018 

Dear Co-laborers in Christ, 
 

To God be the glory for the great things He has done and continues to do in our lives.  
With great anticipation we are looking forward to a grand and glorious time as we come 
together for our Annual Session of the National Baptist Convention, USA, Inc. The session 
will be held in Minneapolis, Minnesota September 3-7, 2018. 
 

The annual Women in White March will be another historical event culminating 
Wednesday, September 5, 2018 @ 2:00 p.m. It is our hope that all our women are making 
plans to participate by wearing white with the accent accessory as instructed by your State 
President.  
 

Our goal is to raise our level of participation in Evangelism and Mission.  Our financial goal 
this year is $ 50,000. We are asking Every State to contribute a minimum of $ 1,000.00. 
This will be reported by the President of each Convention or a designee by the deadline of 
Tuesday, September 4, 2018, by the close of the Woman’s Auxiliary Afternoon Session. 
State Presidents are asked to report monies only to designated financial officers at the 
assigned location or report it on Pre-Registration form for the Woman’s Auxiliary.  

 

On the afternoon of the march, we are requesting each woman and man in attendance to 
donate A Step Above Freewill Offering of $ 10.00. Envelopes will be provided. Please 
encourage mission sisters who are not able to attend the Annual Session this year to send 
donations toward this worthy cause. 
 

The Women in White March exemplifies our sacrificial commitment to Evangelism and 
Mission. Working together for the cause of Christ, we can make a difference in our 
communities and our world.  

 

First, Second and Third Place plaques for the highest number of participants per State 
Convention and for the highest amounts contributed per State Convention will be 
awarded.  
 

Please prayerfully consider this wonderful effort and fellowship as you join us in this 
collaborative effort to win the world for Christ. Share this communication with others. 
With Sisterly Love, 
Rosalyn Johnson, Coordinator 
Sister Cynthia P. Smith, President 
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